
                                                                                                       

17th November 2023 

Things to note: 

Can children please remember to play on TTRS, Mathletics and read 5 times a week. 

This week: 

We have had a fantastic week with our interfaith day, our antibullying week as well as our school trip. It 
has been a very busy week. 

 
The children absolutely loved the trip and it was wonderful to see them discussing their learning about 

space, forces and DT in a real life context.  
Have a look at some of our wonderful photos from the day.   

   
 

     
 
 

     
 

     
 

We loved it! 


